
October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month! 
This year, the Iowa Coalition Against Domestic Violence (ICADV) needs your help to bring the 
issue of domestic violence out of the dark and into the light for victims and survivors of  
domestic violence. 

During the month of October, replace an outdoor light at your home, office or agency with a 
purple light bulb to show your support for victims and survivors of domestic violence.

Make sure to take a picture and send it to lindsayp@icadv.org to share on ICADV’s social media 
sites and organization’s webpage. For a full  list of ways to get involved with Domestic Violence 
Awareness Month, visit www.icadv.org.

Questions? Contact Lindsay Pingel, director of Community Engagement at lindsayp@icadv.org. 

Together, we can prevent domestic violence in Iowa.
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